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February 7 - 6:00 p.m. - Faith Friday potluck and activity: 
The first Friday of the month will be a Faith Friday. The evening will begin at 6:00 p.m. with a 
potluck followed by an activity. In February, the activity will be a brief study on "why do we 
worship the way we do" - the order of service, the meaning of the prayers, etc. 
Please invite your friends and family to enjoy the fellowship of the potluck and activity. 

March 6 - 6:00 p.m. - Faith Friday potluck and activity: 
This month's activity will be a movie night. All welcome.

April 3 - 6:00 p.m. - Faith Friday potluck and activity: 
This month's activity will be Easter FUN. All welcome.

Holy Moly volunteer teachers needed - The Holy Moly program is in need of volunteers to teach the 
children. If you can volunteer for a period of time or even one Sunday, your help would be 
much appreciated. Please contact Rev. Shelly as soon as possible.

Church Directory - Please take note of your personal information in the directory and let Rev. Shelly 
or Theresa Glithero know if the information is incorrect. An addendum with corrected 
information will be compiled early February. 

February 7 - all reports for the Annual Congregational meeting need to be sent to Carol and Brian 
Huston by this date to be included in the report. Please send your report(s) to them at 
cahuston61@gmail.com.  Speak to Carol or Brian if you would like a copy of last year’s reports 
in WORD format to assist with the preparation.

February 23 - Annual Congregational meeting after worship. Please mark this important date on your 
calendar. 

Please send Calendar Updates, Bulletin and Newsletter information to:
bulletin@caradocpresbyterian.ca


